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Dear friends of União dos Escoteiros do Brasil, 

   On behalf of the International Catholic Conference of Scouting (ICCS), it is with immense joy and 
admiration that we extend our heartfelt congratulations to you on the extraordinary occasion of your 
centenary. 

   For 100 years, the União dos Escoteiros do Brasil has been a shining light, guiding young people 
towards a path of hope, leadership, and community service. Your unwavering dedication to nurturing 
the development of character, citizenship, and personal conscience in the youth of Brazil is truly 
inspiring. 

   As we celebrate this significant milestone, we are reminded of the countless lives you have touched 
and the positive impact you have made on communities throughout Brazil. Your commitment to the 
principles of Scouting has not only enriched the lives of your members but has also contributed to the 
betterment of the entire society. 

   The ICCS is honoured to be associated with such a distinguished organization. We share in your joy and 
pride as you commemorate this historic event. May this centennial celebration be a time of reflection, 
gratitude, and renewed commitment to the values that have guided you over the past century. 
We fondly recall the many moments of collaboration and friendship between our organizations. Your 
spirit of mutual support has strengthened our bond and enriched our shared mission. We look forward 
to continuing our partnership and supporting your efforts to nurture the next generation of leaders. 

   Once again, congratulations on this remarkable achievement. May the União dos Escoteiros do Brasil 
continue to thrive and inspire for many more years to come. 

With scout regards and best wishes, 

   Dr. Antoine Moussally     Fr. Luis Marinho 
 ICCS World Chairperson  ICCS World Chaplain 


